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Working Papers, the resuit of research work in progress or the summary of a

conference, are often intended for later publication by the Institute or another organiza-

tion, and are regarded by CIIPS to be of immediate value for distribution in limited

numbers- -mostly to specialists in the field. Unlike ahl other Institute publications, these

papers are published in the original language only, with a translation of only the

abstract.

The opinions contained in these papers are those of the authors and do not

necessarily represent the views of the Institute and its Board of Directors.
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